
  

 

 

 
 
 

Important Notices 

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Contact details of the Year 3 team 

 

English – We started our new learning journey of stories with familiar settings. Our focus text is ‘The Sand Horse’ which is a 
story based in St Ives that the children have been reading and basing their learning of English techniques such as use 
prepositions and developing setting description. 
 
Maths – We have completed our final fraction learning journey. The children used their knowledge of division to work out 
fractions of whole numbers. We have also added and subtracted fractions and reasoned with fractions with an amount.   
 
Wider Curriculum – In R.E, we enjoyed visiting Egloshayle Church. One of the highlights of the visit was sharing bread together 
as they learned about the Last Supper and its meaning. The children were full of thoughtful questions and showed great 
curiosity and respect throughout the visit. In D.T, we have begun learning about why eating seasonal fruit and veg is important. 
We are learning about seasonal fruit which we can use in a tart and will be planning our recipes this week. In Science, we are 
learning about functions of different flowering plants.  
 
 

Year 3 News 
Friday 2nd May 2025 

• In English, we will be adapting the story of the Sand Horse 
to our own sand animals.  

• In Maths, we will be learning all about money and how to 
find change. 

• In DT, we will be making and cooking a seasonal tart.  

• In Science, we will be continuing to understand what plants 

and animals need to survive and their adaptions.  

• Continuing with track athletics and rounders in P.E. 

• Practicing our Roman Assembly for Thursday 8th May!  

 

PE Kit – Please make sure your child comes into school in 
full PE kit on a Tuesday.  
Reading Books – Reading book and Library book 
changeover is a Thursday. Please can books and reading 
records be brought in on this day.  
Summer Term – Please can you make sure your child 
comes to school with a drinks bottle, a sun hat and sun 
cream applied.  
Year 3 Roman Assembly –  Our upcoming Year 3 Assembly 
is next Thursday 8th May. 
 

Shining Stars  

 Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 

weeks for demonstrating our school values, being 

responsible (Week 1), and being curious (Week 2). 

  

3B – Reuben, Skyla (Week 1) Caden and Zyrah (Week 2) 

  

3W – Noah W and Ellie (Week 1), Bryleigh and Brodie 

(Week 2) 

  

3B –Jonathon Langton & Lindsey Smerdon 
Jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
lsmerdon@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

3W – Lucy Tiplady 
ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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